Page 1 of 1
PR

Alan Ehrlich

From: HannaB@DFO-MPO.GC.CA

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2003 4:42 PM

To: Alan Ehrlich

Cc:  CottP@DFO-MPO.GC.CA

Subject: Western Geco EA technical report clarification

Hi Alan, just a few points to clarify regarding the shutdown areas DFO has proposed:
Point Separation- The shutdown area should be 1km downstream to 1km upstream from Point Separation

12 Mile Point- This point is approximately 12 miles upriver from Tulita, near Police Island and identified by 6-8
cabins located there. Approximate coordinates are 64°52' and 125° 15'. The shutdown area should again be
1km downstream to 1km upstream of the point.

Hume River to Ramparts and Upper Part of Ramparts- Further information has suggested that this
shutdown area should be extended to Hume River to Hare Indian River to incorporate the entire Ramparts due
to Inconnu concerns.

Thanks very much,
Bruce

Bruce Hanna

Habitat Biologist | Blologiste, Habitat

(867) 669-4931 | facsimile/ télécopieur (867) 669-4940

hannab@dfo-mpo.gc.ca
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